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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Felix <subflix@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 4:09 PM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 664 7th street

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Joanna,  
 
Thank you very much for the update. I wasn’t sure if there is anything else i needed to do. 
 
I will wait for the letter and make the payment right away. 
Thank you very much once again! 
 
Sincerely, 
Felix Aleynykov 
 
 

On Jul 14, 2022, at 06:51, Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Thanks for following up,  
  
I just checked and it looks like the hearing officer reviewed your documents, and will be recommending 
that the Council reduce the assessment from $836.50 to $679.50 (removing the admin fees). 
  
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 3:30 pm. in room 300 
City Hall. If you are contesting Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may appear in person or 
send written testimony to be added to the record to legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or by 
voicemail at 651-266-6805. Should you wish to address Council directly but not appear in person, 
you must register in person by noon on the Tuesday immediately prior to your Public Hearing 
here: https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-council/city-council-public-hearing-live-testimony. 
If you don’t wish to contest, no further action is needed and the Council will proceed with Ms. 
Moermond’s recommendation above. 
  
Thank you, 
Joanna 
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Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant  
Legislative Hearing Office  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall 
Suite 310 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 651-266-8515  
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov  

 
  
  
  
  

From: Felix <subflix@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 4:51 PM 
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 664 7th street 
  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
  
Hello,  
  
I am sorry to bother again. I haven’t received anything on our conversation from last week and wanted 
to check if i have had missed anything. 
  
Can you please let me know if there is anything else i need to provide. 
 
Sincerely, 
Felix Aleynykov 
 
 
 

On Jul 5, 2022, at 09:22, Felix <subflix@gmail.com> wrote: 

  
Helo, 
  
Please see enclosed e-mail from 2/23/22 and previous correspondence with fire 
inspector. 
The questions that i had at the time were in regards to re-inspection fees for properties 
at 1128 and 670 (664). 
  
I also called couple times later to follow up on the status/updates. 
  
I appreciate your work very much and had no intention to waste anyone’s time or avoid 
assessments for either property. 
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Due to my absence from Minnesota I completely missed the hearing for 1128 and I 
appreciate very much that you gave me an opportunity to share my questions about 664 
with you. 
  
Please let me know if there is anything else i need to submit. 
  
Sincerely, 
Felix Aleynykov 
  

  
 
 
 

On Jul 5, 2022, at 11:07, Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) 
<joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
  
Mr. Aleynkov, 
  
Please respond to this email, or forward the email you sent to the 
inspector to me at this email address, so it can be reviewed by the 
hearing officer. 
  
Joanna 
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